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PREFERRED PRONOUN POLICY 
 
 
Hullabaloo reporters must ask anyone they interview their preferred pronoun(s). It is not up to the 
reporter to assume but a question that must be asked during the interview. 
 
It may be unusual for some readers at first, but will soon become second-nature. There will also be a 
disclaimer at the bottom of each article with quotes/reference to an individual who has requested 
the usage of a different pronoun as a point of explanation.   
 
By instituting the option of gender neutrality, we seek to be more accepting as an organization as 
well as more inclusive with our coverage and more responsible to the community we serve.  
 
If you’re having trouble with any of these rules, talk to someone about it sooner rather than later. Things happen. We 
understand.  
 

 
 
**For They, if possible, use the individual’s last name to clarify as readers may be confused on if we 
are referring to an individual or a group.   


